

# Quota International of Fort Lauderdale <u>The Chatterbox</u> – October 2017



## 2017 - 2018 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President, Sheila Morris Cell Phone: (954) 614-6550 Email: samatwm@aol.com

Vice President, Nancy Seddon Cell Phone: (609) 617-8276 Email: fanseanansea@verizon.net

Secretary, Dorothy Seibert Cell Phone: (216) 246-3952 Email: dorothyseibert@comcast.net

Treasurer, Carol Zeber Cell Phone: (954) 771-8997 Email: ckzeber@icloud.com

Director, Laura Capolino Cell Phone: (973) 634-4114 Email: laucapolino@gmail.com

Director, Nan Mercer Cell Phone: (954) 776-9010 Email: nanmercer@bellsouth.net

#### **NEW WEBSITE**

qifortlauderdale.com

#### **FACEBOOK**

face book.com/Quota International Of Fort Lauder dale

#### SAVE THE DATE!

### SATURDAY, MARCH 3, 2018

Quota International
Fort Lauderdale
"STILL SPARKLING"
Celebrating 60 Years of Service



Fashion Show Co-Chairs Laura Capolino and Emily McCrater

The first Fashion Show Committee Meeting was held on Sunday, October 15<sup>th</sup>. The theme (above) was chosen, price set (\$45/pp), and assignments made.



Jean Isler and President Sheila Morris

### New Member – Susan Isenberg



President Sheila Morris, Susan Isenberg, Nan Mercer, Guests Harriet Meltz & Terri White

QI of Fort Lauderdale welcomed new member Susan Isenberg with a lovely initiation ceremony on October 3<sup>rd</sup>. Susan, sponsored by Nan Mercer, is a retired school principal, who also worked for many years as consultant to teachers in public education. We look forward to getting to know Susan.

Because she sponsored Susan, Nan was allowed to spin the Wheel of Quota and won lottery tickets.



Susan Isenberg & Nan Mercer



Nan Mercer & Nancy Seddon

## Happy Birthday! Nov 25 Virginia Guadagno



# NOVEMBER RAFFLE BASKET Ellie Conway

# **YOU ARE INVITED**



QUOTA INTERNATIONAL
OF
FORT LAUDERDALE



ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY



Bring items to sell to each other at the November and December meetings!

BRING YOUR FAMILY, NEIGHBORS, FRIENDS
CHILDREN ARE WELCOME







\$25.00 donation (includes buffet dinner and open bar)

Rsvp by: Nov 29<sup>th</sup> to Carole carolehart2@mac.com





#### CAROLE HART DECORATOR EXTRAORDINAIRE!

Qi of Fort Lauderdale is very fortunate to have a member with such extraordinary decorating talent. We're also fortunate in that she is willing to put all this in her car, set it up, tear it down, and take it home!

Photographs in this issue of the *Chatterbox* are also compliments of Carole as she posted in the club Facebook Page.



JO ANDERSON
ADMIRING THE RAFFLE BASKET
DONATED BY ELIZABETH DITTMAR





## **GOD'S LITTLE LAMBS' WISH LIST ITEMS**





## SCHAKOLAD CHOCOLATE FACTORY

Members of QI of Fort Lauderdale spent the afternoon of September 25th practicing team building during a delightful visit to the Schakolad Chocolate factory. This visit was a combination fundraiser and social event for the club. Guests, including Region 8 Director Elinor Adler, joined in for the fun.

Everyone enjoyed the event so much, there may even be another trip to the chocolate factory in the future.

Chair of Ways and Means Committee, Nancy Seddon, has been very creative this year in finding ways for members to socialize as well as raise funds.

We thank Quotarian Lea Tilbury for inviting Nancy to join our club.

Many thanks to Carole Hart, who provided pictures on QI of Fort Lauderdale's Facebook page.

